Chelsea Fulham Road London SW3 6JJ Tel 020 7808 2233 Sutton Downs Road Surrey SM2 5PT Tel 020 8661 3391



Email charity@royalmarsden.org Website royalmarsden.org

31<sup>st</sup> December 2019

Charmaine Green
Director of Operations
Children's Hospital Pyjamas
Childrenshospitalpyjamas@gmial.com

## Dear Charmaine

We are writing to thank Charmaine, Debbie, Sam, Vicki, Francesca, Lucy and everyone at Children's Hospital Pyjamas for your donation of pyjamas for the Children's and Teenage Wards at The Royal Marsden Hospital.

Words cannot express how grateful we are to you for your amazing kindness – it is truly very much appreciated. Everyone was so excited to get a new pair of Pyjamas for Christmas, which helped to make their stay over the Christmas and New Year as happy as possible and bring a lot of smiles during such anxious times for them and their family. We are also grateful that, your kind generosity means we have spare pyjamas throughout the year to offer patients in need.

On behalf of the staff and patients at the Oak Centre for Children and Young People at the Royal Marsden Hospital, thank you so much and we're delighted to present you with a certificate in recognition of your tremendous support (please can you forward your address so that this can be posted to you).

Yours sincerely,

Tanya, Alan, Caroline, Claire, Kate and Joy

The Play Specialists
The Royal Marsden Cancer Charity

